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I support SB 1589.  I am a casual kayaker who enjoys kayaking on the Willamette 

River.  However, recent experiences have put me in fear of the wakes created by 

wakeboats.  The issue is that the external effects of wakeboats are passed onto non-

motorized boats, such as kayaks and canoes.   I have almost capsized, even though 

I am a fairly experienced kayakers.  Please help protect the Willamette. 


